With the reopening of the Suez Canal to
British_shipping, the sailing of the “Kenya
Castle” on 29th May, 1957, reopened the
Round Africa Service, this vessel proceeding
outward via the Canal and homeward via the
Cape. She called at Gibraltar, Marseilles and
Genoa on the outward voyage and carried from
London to Genea the Hon. Anthony and Hon.
Mrs. Cayzer.
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